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NRC ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON REACTOR SAFEGUARDSTO MEET
SEPT. 9-11IN ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards will hold a
public meeting Sept. 9-11, in Rockville, Md., to discuss, among other matters, the final Safety
Evaluation Report on the license renewal application for the Dresden and Quad Cities power plantsin
[llinois.

In addition, the committee will discuss proposed changes to the License Renewal Program and
proposed technical specifications associated with the integrity of steam generator tubes.

The meeting will be held in Room T-2B3 of the agency’s Two White Flint North building, at
11545 Rockville Pike. It will begin at 8:30 am. each day and all sessions will be open to the public
except for a safeguards and security session to be held from 2 p.m. to 5:45 p.m. on Sept. 9.
Videoconferencing is available for open sessions of this meeting. To use this service, call Theron
Brown at 301-415-8066 at |east 10 days before the meeting to ensure availability. Those requesting the
service are responsible for telephone line charges and for providing the equipment and facilities that
they use to establish the videoteleconferencing link.

A complete agendawill be available on the NRC’'s Web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-
rm/doc-collections/acrs/agenda/2004 . For additional information, contact Sam Duraiswamy at 301-
415-7364.
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